Kyle Schepanow June 6, 2019
IEG Consultants Ltd.

500 ~ 2618 Hopewell Place NE

Calgary, AB T1Y 7i7

Dear Mr. Schepanow:

Inuvialuit Water Board License N7L1 — 1834 — Shell Canada Energy Camp Farewell

Proposed Amendment to existing Water License Part C, Item 1.

| am writing you regarding Water License N7L1 — 1834, Mr. Kyle Schepanow, representing IEG
Consultants representing Shell Canada Energy regarding Water License N7L1 — 1834, requesting

an amendment to the water license. Right now the current water license Part C, item 1 states
that

1. The licensee shall obtain water from the Middle Channel of the Mackenzir River in the
winter or the unnamed lake north of the camp in summer as described in the project
description, or as otherwise approved by an inspector.

The amendment requested would be to withdraw water directly from the Middle Channel of
the Mackenzie River during summer activities. The water will be used as a potable water source
in the Wurmlinger barge camp at the Site. Activities at the Site will be from approximately June
26 through August 31. 2019, has been approved dated this 6™ Day of June 2019.

If you require more information regarding this letter, please call me at the number below.
Sincerel
ond/rﬁ/
* Water Resources Officer
Environment and Natural Resources
P.O. Box 2749

Inuvik , NT XOE 0T0

Ph: 867 — 678 - 6676



